
CITY OF HALF MOON BAY 
FOODWARE ORDINANCE NOTICE

Half Moon Bay Municipal Code Chapter 7.30

As of July 9, 2021
Single-use accessory items, like utensils, 

napkins, condiments, and straws, must be provided 
by request only. 

Reusable foodware must be provided wherever 
practicable.

Most single-use foodware must be made of 
compostable natural fiber, like paper and bamboo, 

instead of plastic.

Compostable plastic foodware is not allowed 
(except for lining of items).

Larger single-use foodware must be certified by 
Biodegradable Products Institute (BPI) or another 

approved entity.

For more details, visit
smcfoodware.org


